
 

Postponement of Walk-in-Interview 

CPEPA 

University of Calcutta  

 

In accordance with the alert notice to combat  spread of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19) issued 

by  the concerned authorities in view of public interest , the walk-in-interview scheduled on 19
th

 

March, 2020 at 12 noon in the Office of the Secretary, Rashbehari Shiksha Prangan, University 

of Calcutta, 92, A.P.C. Road, Kolkata-700009, for selection of the personnel to work in the 

project entitled “Integrated Intervention program …..…West Bengal” funded by Directorate of 

Child Rights and Trafficking, Govt. of West Bengal, under Prof. Sanjukta Das (Project 

coordinator) and Pt. Sarathi Chatterjee (Joint coordinator) is being postponed till further 

notification. Inconveniences caused is regretted.  

      

Prof. (Dr.) Sanjukta Das     Prof. (Dr.) Pritha Mukhopadhyay 

(Project Coordinator, under CPEPA)    Coordinator, CPEPA 

 


